
Construction of the 8” diameter pipeline across the Southern Main 
Road at the La Brea Roundabout will start on: 

Saturday July 9 to
Tuesday July 12, 2011 
Pedestrians and motorists are urged to exercise extreme caution 
when approaching the area during this time. Traffic police and 
wardens will be on hand to manage the flow of traffic as necessary.

NGC assures that every effort will be made to minimize the impact 
on your daily routine and that these activities, as with all our 
operations, will be undertaken with your safety as our highest 
priority.

If you have concerns during these activities please contact:
NGC’s Control Operator at 800-4GAS (4427)

The National Gas Company of Trinidad and Tobago (NGC) 
is conducting construction works for the Natural Gas 
Distribution Main to the La Brea Industrial Estate in the 
vicinity of the La Brea Roundabout. 
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Attention Residents and 
Motorists of La Brea 
and Tenants of La Brea 
Industrial Estate


